Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. 1100
Tel Nos. (632) 8929-6626 to 29
Website: http:/ /www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR : All Division Chiefs OCT 0 4 2023
DENR Central Office

FROM : The OIC, Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT ON CRITICAL
THINKING, DECISION-MAKING, TRANSFORMATIONAL

LEADERSHIP TRAINING

This has reference to the attached Memorandum dated 26 September 2023
regarding the conduct of Critical Thinking, Decision-Making, and Transformational
Leadership Training initially scheduled on 10-12 October 2023 at the Asian Institute
of Management (AIM), Makati City.

Please be informed that the conduct of the above training will be rescheduled
to 7-9 November 2023 due to conflict of schedule with other activities and
unavailability of some target learners. We understand and value your presence and
participation in this training program and we want to ensure that all key personnel
can participate and benefit from the training.

Staff from the Training and Development Division shall coordinate with you
regarding the logistical and administrative matters, as well as other necessary
preparations for the forthcoming event. Should you have further queries regarding
this rescheduling, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Jesah Lou Cabafiero of HRDS-
TDD at (02) 8426-3852 / VoIP loc. 1065-66.

For information and guidance.

M M NS
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
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